Lamers, Brandon - DOT

From: Berens, Jeff - DOT

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 9:49 AM

To: Matt Schuenke

Cc: Vieth, David - DOT; Hoelker, Michael - DOT; Lamers, Brandon - DOT
Subject: 5845-06-03 US 51 Stoughton to McFarland: Project Design Meetings
Hi Matt,

| wanted to follow-up with you regarding the email SW Region Director Dave Vieth sent to you on December 3, 2020. In
the email Dave mentioned that WisDOT would be happy to set up regular working meetings with the Village to further
discuss the preferred alternative and possible design refinements. The Region could set up regular virtual meetings,
either biweekly or monthly, starting in January 2021.

Please let me know if the Village is interested in participating in these regularly scheduled working meetings and the
following information to aid in scheduling these meetings:

e Dates/times that the Village would have available to meet on a recurring basis.
e Who from the Village should be included on the meeting invite?
e Isthe Village able to use Microsoft Teams for a virtual meeting?

WisDOT looks forward to continuing to work with the Village as the US 51 study moves forward to final design and
construction. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeff Berens, P.E.

Major Studies Project Manager
WisDOT SW Region - Madison Office
(608) 245-2656



